
 

 
2608 North Stadium Boulevard 
Columbia, Missouri 65202 (573) 

447-0292 
 

May 17, 2016 
 

 
David Hagenhoff 
Building and Site Development 
700 E. Broadway 
Columbia, MO 65201 

 
Dear Mr.Hagenhoff: 

 
Hercon Construction, Inc. is beginning the process of renovations at 119 South 7th Street.  We are 
sending you this letter in accordance with City of Columbia regulations. This request is for a 
long-term closure of sidewalk along the west side of 7th Street, between Cherry Street and 
Locust Street from June 17th, 2016 through August 26th, 2016. 

 

 
Included is a list of the adjoining neighbors, which this sidewalk and street closure will affect. 

Feel free to contact us with any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Crockett Engineering Consultants 

 

 

 
 

Tim Crockett,PE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.crockettengineering.com 



List of Business Owners along 7th Street 
 

 
1)  Columbia College 

1001 Rogers Street, 

Contact: 

Columbia, MO 65216 

(573) 875-7310 

 
 

 
2)  Curators of the University of Missouri 

225 University Hall c/o UM Business Services, 

Contact: Gary Ward 

Columbia, MO 65211 

(573) 882-2661 


